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OIL CONSERVATION COMMIS5:ON
P. O. BOX 871
SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO

December 19, 1961

The Travelers

Cherry Creek Center

101 University Boulevard
Denver 6, Colorado

Attention: Mr, Courtney Peterson
Gentlemen:

Reforence is made to your letter dated December 8, 1961
requesting cancellation of a $5,000.00 1-Well Plugging Bond
on Mr. J. C. Lee for a well to be drilled in the NE/4 of
Section 30, Township 9 North, Range 32 East, NMPM, Quay County,
New Mexico.

Enclosed is a copy of a letter dated January 24, 1961
directed to a Mr. B, R, Clark in answer to his letter of
January 11, 1961 requesting bond release. My letter to Mr,
Clark remains unanswered, If this office can have your co-
operation in locating Mr, J. C. Lee an immediate attempt cam be
made to dispose of this matter. Our letter to Mr. Lee dated
July 20, 1960 requesting delinquent forms and status of the
well in question was returned unopened.

Very truly yours,
J. E. KAPTEINA
District Engineer
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